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I support Frog Ferry.  

 

Frog Ferry will serve the community of St. John’s and spur new and needed 

developments and infrastructure.  

 

Frog Ferry will provide a sought after commute alternative and reduce road 

congestion.  

 

Frog Ferry will be a draw for tourism.  As a lifelong resident of Portland, I, along with 

many others will encourage and accompany friends and family from beyond the city 

to ride and enjoy Frog Ferry.  

 

Frog Ferry is a great idea and we enthusiastically welcome this service to our 

community.  

 

Thank you for Frog Ferry! 

 

 


